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14 September 2016

Hon. Roberto Eugenio T. Cadiz

Commissioner

Commission on Human Rights of the Philippines
Diliman, Quezon City

Climate change in the Philippines

Ad Cautelam as to jurisdiction and without waiving any rights
of Total SA or Total Philippines Corporation

Dear Sirs,

| understand that the Commission for Human Rights (CHR) has requested details of Total’s
contribution to efforts to mitigate climate change. As a courtesy, | am happy to take this opportunity
to introduce Total Philippines Corporation (TPC) and its involvement in the community in the
Philippines.

The Total group invested in the Philippines in a distribution network for refined oil products through
TPC in 1998. As a mark of its commitment to the Philippines, Total merged that business in July this
year with Filoil's retail business, which now owns 49% of TPC. The Total group also owns 49% of Filoil
Logistics Company (FLC). Together, these companies employ 340 people in the Philippines.

Since its creation in 1998, TPC has actively participated in community initiatives to prevent and
mitigate environmental and social impacts on people, including on vulnerable individuals. For
example, TPC is a founding member of the Bataan Coastal Care Foundation, has organized numerous
road-safety campaigns and is a partner of Tulay ng Kabataan Foundation. TPC’s reaction to the
Yolanda disaster included donations of solar lanterns and other relief items through the Red Cross
and donations towards building disaster-resilient housing.

TPC also shares the Total group’s ambition to provide its customers worldwide with safer, cleaner,
innovative and more efficient energy and participates in the Total group’s climate change initiatives.
| invite you to study in particular the report "Integrating Climate into our Strategy" that the Group
has recently published, and which | have attached for your convenience.

Total hopes to build on the recent partnership with Filoil and continues to develop its business
activities in the Philippines as a responsible member of the communities that we serve.

Please note that that TPC is responding on its own behalf and is not authorized to act as agent on
behalf of Total SA or its shareholders.

This letter is AD CAUTELAM, without submitting to the jurisdiction of the Commission, and without
waiving any rights of Total SA or Total Philippines Corporation in any law.

Yours sincerely,
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